[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes -  Faculty Senate Meeting

December 10, 2012
3:15PM to 4:00PM  601 Rudder Tower
http://facultysenate.tamu.edu
 The faculty senate meeting was short this month.  There were no guest speakers and the faculty senate minutes from November 12, 2012 were approved as distributed.  The comments from Speaker John Stallone also were brief, mostly announcing upcoming events.   The Consent Agenda was approved with one attachment (J) removed.  This attachment, which concerned a change in the curriculum in Political Science was tabled and will be discussed next month.  No curricular items were from the College of Veterinary Medicine this month. Some proposed revisions to TAMU student rules, section 12.2 were approved.  This concerned some minor details concerning university wide student dismissals.  Proposed revisions to TAMU student rules, sections 14, 15 were discussed and will be considered for a vote next month.  You can go to the faculty senate website (see above) if you want to look at these sections or use the following contact site:
       (http://facultysenate.tamu.edu/Agenda/12-13/FS.12.10.htm).      
Section 14 is concerned with minor changes to wording about double majors and double degrees and section 15 deals with graduation of students with honor code violations not being able to graduate with Latin honors.  The faculty senate met in executive session to consider an honorary degree nominee. When back in regular session, there was no business for the committee of the whole, so the senate adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, 
Louise Abbott, CVM Faculty Senator
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